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Alamitos Beach
Neighborhood Association

Neighbors Working Together For A Better Community

December 12, 2011

From:  Alamitos Beach Neighborhood Association
To: Michael Barber

Cc: Dr. Suja Lowenthal, Vice Mayor, City of Long Beach
Subject: One-Year Short-Term Permit for Entertainment without Dancing by Patrons

The Alamitos Beach Neighborhood Association strongly supports the granting of a One
Year, Short Term permit, with conditions, on the application of The Molly Brown, LLC,
known as The Paradise Bar and Restaurant for entertainment without dancing by
patrons.

The Paradise is a community supporter and a fine neighborhood establishment. its
services are enjoyed by many of our members. The Paradise provides this
neighborhood with a great place to meet and enjoy an outstanding dining experience.
The owner, Michael Barber, and his attentive staff ensure that its patrons enjoy a safe
and friendly atmosphere. Any problems encountered with their patrons are swiftly
rectified. This Association has never received any negative comments concerning its
operation. Michael and his staff gladly participate in many events held in our
neighborhood and city.

Should additional information be necessary, please contact me at 562 432-5822.

Sincerely,
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Lois Ledger
President, ABNA
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